You asked:

“I note by way of court records the Cheshire West and Chester Council in the matter of its high court Civil claim B90MA22,  itself & others -v- Robert Pickthall, funded its four co-claimants, its two officers and two elected members, substantial private legal fees. We have polled by way of FOIR over fifty different Local Authorities from Devon to Newcastle-Upon-Tyne asking them to provide us copy of any legislation which would empower themselves to similarly fund their officers, staff, and elected members - all Councils confirmed they cannot lawfully fund such fees.

Please provide me copy of that legislation - should there be any - which would empower you to fund the private legal fees of your officers, Staff, and elected members. I hasten to add we are aware you are lawfully able to raise insurance indemnities but only to defend those of your officers, staff, and elected members suspected of wrongdoing.”
Answer: 
The Council does not hold the requested information.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

